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From: Dale Lynn <road_runner_lynn@msn.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 31, 2010 12:47 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Change to forex

I am a Forex Trader and STRONGLY oppose this new regulation. It will put much more capital at risk and disallow lots of people to do FOREX

investment because of high margin requirement.
Basically, if this regulation will be adopted - most of the FOREX traders will go outside of the USA dealers who do NOT have those restrictions and |

will be one of them.

Sincerely,
Dale Lynn



